
 

 

 
 
 
 
October 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
celebrating the 150th anniversary of the birth of Mahatma Gandhi. 
 
This event brings the community together to reflect upon the legacy of Mahatma 
Gandhi, and to honour his memory and ideals. I would like to thank the Nataraj 
Youth Cultural Organization for hosting today’s ceremony and activities. Canada is a 
nation defined by and celebrated for its pluralism, and this event stands as an 
important reminder that diversity is our greatest strength. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable experience. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


